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                 Grand Knight’s Message  

 
Brothers and Friends of St. Anne’s, 
 
As time flies Labor Day is here. I hope you all had a 
pleasant and safe summer. Please drive carefully as 
schools are open again. Our annual pig roast is 
scheduled for Saturday Sept. 17th (flyer enclosed). The 
Family Day picnic of the Brooklyn & Queens Councils is 
all set for Saturday Sept. 10th. This is a wonderful, fun 
day and supports K of C C&B Charities. All Knights and 
their families are invited (flyer enclosed). 
 
I want to thank our Brother Knights who attended the 
Flag Retirement ceremony on Monday August 15th at 
Bishop Kearney Council. We all must honor our flag 
and our country. There will be important topics 
discussed at our first meeting, as usual, on Sept. 8th. 
Please make an effort to attend.   
 
Please pray the rosary. Pray for world peace. Also pray 
for Annette Kalin, Bob Stiles, Bill Allen (Mr. Wonderful) 
Charlie Leidner, Ed McTigue, George “G-Man” Nicoll, 
Bob Stiles, and all who are affected by cancer. Please 
pray for our departed Brothers and their families. 
 
Charlie Vaicels – Grand Knight 
 
Vivat Jesus! 
 

Knight’s Corner 
        

Hello Brothers, 
 
The summer vacation season is almost 
over. We welcome you all back. 
Upcoming activities include St. Anne’s 
annual Pig Roast which will be held on 
Saturday September 17th from 4:00PM-
8:00PM. (Rain or Shine) Tickets are 
$40.00 for adults, $10.00 for children 
and children under 10 are free. 
     
The Brooklyn / Queens K of C Family 
Day Picnic will be held on Saturday 
September 10th at 35-10 20th Ave., 
Astoria, N.Y. Gates open at 9:00AM.  
911 Memorial service begins at 
10:00AM. $10.00 per person or $25.00 
per family. All proceeds will benefit the 
K of C C&B program which supports 
The Special Olympics, St. Mary’s 
Hospital, and other worthy charities. 
     
We hope to see you all at the next 
meeting of St. Anne’s Council on 
September 8th.                                                                                 
 
                       Jerry Rivera – PGK 
 
                             Vivat Jesus!                  
***************************************** 

For Hall Rentals 
Call Stan Gajewski PGK 

516-659-2753 
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The Pinta Lounge will now be open at 7:00PM on Mondays and Fridays.  
             Your Monday night host will be G-Man (George Nicoll)  

Published with permission of the Supreme Council, New 
Haven CT Note: All matter for publication must be in the 

hands of the Editor no later than 2nd Thursday of the 
month. In case of illness or death notify immediately 

Financial Secretary, Fred Forgione, 87-52 251st Street, 
Bellerose, NY 11426, 631-449-2212 or Grand Knight, 

Charles Vaicels, 248-47 88th Drive, Bellerose, NY 11426, 
917-561-8463. 

Council Directory 
 

Chaplain.………………………….…….……....Rev. Szymon Galazyn 
Spiritual Advisor…………………………….Deacon Mickey Cutter  
Grand Knight………………………………....……......Charles Vaicels 
Deputy Grand Knight……………………..……Pasquale Buffolino 
Chancellor……………………..…………....…….….………John Harley 
Warden……………………………………....……..…..Matthew Rivera 
Treasurer………………………………..………..……….Gerry Mulligan 
Financial Secretary …………………………….....…. Fred Forgione 
Recorder………………………..………..........……………John Barrett 
Advocate…………………………………….…......…..Richard O'Brien 
Inside Guard ………………….....…………………..……Gary Sanchez 
Outside Guard……..………………………………………..…..……Open  
Outside Guard ……………………………...……………..…………Open 
Lecturer……………..…………………....…….……………………….Open 
Trustee (3 years)……….…………....….…………….Charlie Leidner 
Trustee (2 years) ……………....…................……Bob Contegnii 
Trustee (1 year)...……………....….…......Stanley Gajewski PGK 
House Chairman…..........………...........Stanley Gajewski PGK 

 
Delegates to New York State Convention 

Charles Vaicels GK............................Pasquale Buffolino DGK         
Alternate Delegates  

Peter Varol PGK          Mike Civello PGK 
 

 Delegates to the Long Island Chapter  
Charles Vaicels GK                     Robert Gluszak DGK 

John Barrett                                John Harley 
            Peter Varol PGK                              Ron Funck 

September 2022 
Calendar of Events 

 
Sept. 5th ……………………………………………………………Labor Day 
Sept. 8th……………..….. Council Meeting – Rosary at 7:30 PM 
 Sept.10th …...…..…...……………………….…….…Family Day Picnic 
 Sept. 11th ……………..…….……………….………….………Patriot Day 
Sept. 17th…………….……………………..………St. Anne’s Pig Roast 
Sept. 22nd………………...Council Meeting – Rosary at 7:30PM 
Sept. 22nd…………..………………………………….... Autumn begins 
Sept. 29th …………..……………………  St. Michael and all Angels 

 
 

The Voice of 2429 

Editor………………………….Charlie Vaicels GK 
Email………………………cvpmi@hotmail.com 

Note: Please try to submit articles for 
“The Voice” at least one week before the 

end of the month. 

St. Anne’s 2022 Calendar Raffle 

Brothers and friends of St. Anne’s I want to thank you all for 
purchasing the 2022 calendars. We still have 90 calendars 

available for purchase. They are $20.00 each. They give you a 
chance to win $20.00 or more every day of the year. If you 

have not bought one yet or wish to purchase additional 
calendars, now is the time. The more calendars you have, the 
greater the chance for you to win. This is the most important 

fundraiser that our Council has. It is important to sell all of 
our calendars to help with the Council expenses. Calendars 

are also available for purchase at St. Anne’s. 

Please call Bob Gluszak at 718-347-0598. Make checks out to 
St. Anne’s Council. Please write calendar in the memo. Send 

checks to Bob Gluszak-calendar raffle 87-87 254th Street, 
Bellerose, New York 11426. I will send you the calendar 

ASAP.  

Thank you all for your support! 

Financial Secretary   
Notice to Members 

 
Your dues of $40.00 to the Council for the year 2022 are due 

between January 1st and March 31st, 2022. At this point, 
approximately 35 members owe us one, two or three years 

of past due dues. To maintain your status as a paid member, 
please keep your dues current. I will be sending a First Notice 

shortly, which will give you the amount you owe to stay in 
Good Standing. Please save us the time and money by paying 
dues in a timely fashion. Checks should be made payable to 

St. Anne’s Council and mailed to Bro. Fred Forgione, Financial 
Secretary, at 87-52 251st Street, Bellerose, NY, 11426. 

PLEASE DO NOT SEND CASH. Honorary Life Members pay no 
dues. They are members 70 years of age and have 25 years of 

uninterrupted service. Honorary members are members 65 
years of age and have 25 years of consecutive service. They 
pay dues of $15.00 per year. Thank you. Fred Forgione, FS 

631-449-2212. 

Say a Prayer 
For the Sick in Our Community 

 
George Nicoll, Charlie Leidner,    

Ed McTigue,  
and Bill Allen 

 
Please pray for our brave military members, first 

responders, all! those suffering the effects of cancer 
and all special intentions asked for  

at Council meetings. 



The Pinta Lounge will be open at 7:00 P.M. 
on Mondays and Fridays. 

Your Friday night host will be Dan Lollo. 
Come on down and enjoy some good cheer.  Bring some friends. 

 
****************************************************************************** 

Food Pantry 
Sister Mary John Vianney from the food pantry needs the following items: 

 
Coffee (regular and Instant), tea, Hot Chocolate, desert cakes, cookies, crackers, biscuits, cookies, Jell-O, 

pudding, cake mix, icing, sugar, pancake syrup, vegetable oil, peanut butter, and instant mashed 
potatoes.  Ladies’ hygiene items such as sanitary pads, tampons and creams will be accepted. She also 
asked for supermarket gift cards of $10 - $15 - $20 – $25. If you do not have time to shop, you can give 

monetary donations and the “Lady Dame” Cecilia will do the shopping. 
 

 Please bring non-perishable items to St. Anne’s Council whenever you visit! 
  

Thank you all for your generosity! 
 

****************************************************************************** 

Something you might not know… 
 

Labor Day 

It all started with a parade 

It’s widely believed that on September 5, 1882, union leaders marched in what is thought of as the very 
first Labor Day parade. Over 20,000 disgruntled New York City workers from a wide variety of industries, 
such as clothing makers and railroad workers (including children), had enough of their unsafe working 

conditions after being forced to work over 12 hours a day in spaces that were making them sick. 

Post-parade activities haven’t changed 

After marching just under five miles from New York City’s City Hall to 42nd Street, the workers, who 
took unpaid leave to be at the event, met up with their families for various activities like enjoying picnics 
and lighting fireworks. 

 

https://www.investopedia.com/news/history-labor-day/
https://www.dosomething.org/us/facts/11-facts-about-labor-day


President Grover Cleveland made it a federal holiday 

On June 28, 1894, President Grover Cleveland made Labor Day official by signing it into law, designating 
the first Monday in September to always be Labor Day. The day honors the American labor force and the 
upholding of laws that make work conditions healthier and safer. 

****************************************************************************** 

 
Happy Birthday to the following members 

born in the month of September 
 

Charlie Vaicels GK, Rev. T. J. Mulkerin, Frank Perrini - 09/01; August Petitto - 09/02; Rev. John 

Delendick,  09/04; George Samothrakis - 09/05; Jimmy Beggins - 09/06; Fred Forgione, Joseph 

Kempton - 09/07; Blessed Virgin Mary - 09/08; David Cabrera - 09/09; John Hughes - 09/10; William 

Powers - 09/15; Ed Farrell, Matthew Morrisey - 09/17; John Harley - 09/18; Benjamin Albano, Bill 

Allen - 09/19; Eric Dorcean - 09/20; Charles Felicetti - 09/22; Timothy McLaughlin - 09/23; Brian Kolb, 

Dennis Ruiz Jr - 09/27; Don Kiedaisch, Gerard Murphy - 09/28; Joseph Asselta, Charles Beiter - 09/29 

 
 

****************************************************************************** 

  

Calendar Winners 
August 2022 

Date # Winner Name  Date # Winner Name 
8/01 675 Christopher Piezo     8/17      642 Maureen Sales 
8/02 114 Kadon Achong     8/18 771 Lyn Dumegele 
8/03 696 Andy Welch     8/19 277 John Jordan 3rd  
8/04 361   T.J. Kolb     8/20 418 St. Anne’s Council 
8/05 452 John Harley     8/21 304 Maria Ciaravino 
8/06 318 Ernie Gagliardo     8/22 730 Barbara Smolker 
8/07 749 Carolyn Leopold     8/23 337 Samantha Morasse 
8/08 311 Maureen Ferrara     8/24 192 Bill Thuman 
8/09 336 Stephen Binkley     8/25 351 Mark Sweeney 
8/10 104 Laura D’Amore     8/26 456 Arthur Salamone 
8/11 118            A. Sweeney     8/27 001 Eric Dorcean 
8/12 977 Eddie Coletta     8/28 329 Michael Vetack 
8/13 
8/14 
8/15  
8/16  

 

027 
723 
730 
661 

Matt Madtes 
Ashley Gleason 

Barbara Smolker 
Catherine Ficker 

    8/29 
8/30        
8/31 

168 
344  
172      

Paul Porazzo 
Grant Frost 

Jeanmarie Finnerty 

          
          

https://www.dol.gov/general/laborday/history


****************************************************************************** 

St. Anne’s 100th Anniversary 

St. Anne’s Council #2429 will be celebrating our CENTENARY during 2023, 100 years of Charity, Unity, 

Fraternity, and Patriotism. We will plan a Mass in January 2023, to commemorate when 103 charter 

members received the honor of the First, Second, and Third Degrees of our Order on January 7, 1923. 

Culmination of our Centenary celebration will be a “Gala Ball” on May 7th, 2023, from 1:00PM to 

6:00PM at the Stewart Manor Country Club, 51 Salisbury Ave., Stewart Manor, N.Y. 

Tickets will go on sale on October 1st, 2022. The price is $125.00 per person 

To commemorate this special milestone of St. Anne’s a Journal will be printed.  As in the past our 

celebrations were a success due to the dedication of an Anniversary Committee. We are asking for the 

experience of our Past Grand Knights and to you members of our Council to consider positions on your 

“Centenary Committee” - Journal; Photography; Reservations & Tickets; Publicity & Invitations. 

Co-Chairmen: Stanley Gajewski - PGK and Peter Varol -  PGK 

 

We Do Need Your Help! 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

News Flash! 
We welcome Father Szymon Galazyn back as our Chaplain. 

Father Szymon has agreed to take over the duties of Chaplain again. 

Father Szymon was the Chaplain of St. Anne’s Council two years ago 

while he was assigned to St. Gregory’s Parish. He is now settled at 

Holy Family/St. Laurence Parish in Brooklyn and has said that he is 

willing and able to be Chaplain of St. Anne’s once again. 

Welcome back Father Szymon! 

 

God Bless You! 

 



Summer Food Drive 
(Knights Help Out Again!) 

 
Thank you all  who donated food and gift cards to our recent Summer Food Drive for the Food Pantry at Our 
Lady of Lourdes.  Sr. Mary John Vianney was so happy to receive it all , especially since summer months can 
be very bare at the pantry.  You prove over and over again that St. Gregory’s is truly Great! 
 
We had a great team pick-up and delivery this year.  Bernie Sorrentino (PGK – St. Anne’s Council) came with 
his big pick-up truck.  Cathy Crimmins came with her van and two students, Phoebe Joy, and Isabell Sy.  John 
O’Brien (St. Anne’s Council member) and his children Macaela, Georgia, Nicholas, and Robert came to help as 
well.  We are so grateful for these “young legs.” Pick-up and delivery were finished in less than an hour!  Sister 
took a few minutes to tell the children about her mission and how the food pantry works.  For anyone who is 
interested, Sister can always use volunteers. 
 
God Bless You All! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cecilia & Charlie Vaicels 
 

 



 

St. Anne’s Council #2429 

Annual Pig Roast – Clam Bake – BBQ!  

 
Saturday, September 17, 2022 

4:00 P.M. – 8:00 P.M. 

                       
Draught Beer-Wine & Soda-Door Prizes-Raffles-50/50 

                                       Loud shirt contest!  

St. Anne’s K of C 263-15 Union Turnpike, Glen Oaks, N.Y. 
 

Adults/$40 – Children/$10 – Children under 10/FREE! 

Tickets & Info:  

C. Vaicels, GK – (917) 561-8463/M. Civello, PGK (718) 679-5004 

 

 



 



 

 



 


